
Canandaigua-Niagara Falls Trailway Project – Public Open Houses (July 23rd and July 26th) 
 
 

Name: ___________________________ Address: _______________________________ 
 

COMMENT SHEET 
Please offer any thoughts or preferences you have regarding the Canandaigua-Niagara Falls 

Trailway (former Peanut Line) and hand in your sheet before you leave. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

If you prefer to mail your comments, please send to the Amherst Planning Department: 
 
Town of Amherst Planning Dept. 
5583 Main Street 
Williamsville, New York 14221 
 
 

The deadline for submitting comments from these open houses is August 10, 2018. 


